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Dear First Grader and Family,

Welcome to First Grade! We are looking forward to
meeting you in September. Here is a list of supplies that
we will be using when we come back to school.

1 standard size plastic pencil box

36 - # 2 standard size pencils

2 black dry-erase board markers

4 pocket folders (red, blue, yellow, green)

24 glue sticks

4 packs of Crayola 24 count crayons (1 box per
quarter)

Scissors-child size

1 box of zip-lock bags any size

2 containers of baby wipes

1 box of tissues

book bag

1 set of headphones (no earbuds, please) You can

find inexpensive ones at Walmart and Five Below

Please label only the pencil box, , folders, and crayon
boxes with your child’s name. Have a wonderful summer.
See you in September 2024!

Sincerely,
The First Grade Team




